
 

 
March 17, 2024 
 
​
Dear Member of the CCS School Community, 
 
Families play a vital role in creating a positive school climate. At CCS we strive for continuous 
improvement, so we are asking parents to participate in a brief anonymous survey. Please take 
a few minutes to complete this Parent Climate Survey as an effort to expand on our positive 
home-school relationship with you.  
 
We will be accepting responses to the survey through March 28, 2025. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
CCS Administration 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://kentisd.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5z4iAhLEuKWTRAO?D_Code=41050&ParentGuardianSurvey

